

Welcome

Hello and welcome to the Winter edition of our PTFA newsletter.

Message from the Chair

Well, here we are again in another lockdown. Every family is affected either by assisting the children at home with their home-schooling or by putting themselves at risk as a key worker to support our community at this troubled time. Despite the challenges of 2020 with the support of the amazing parents, family and friends of the pupils, an amazing total of just over £4,000 was raised from the various Christmas events.

Due to the new lockdown, we are looking at running a few different events, some as fundraisers and other just as FUN-raisers. Watch this space.

Pre-Loved

Due to the national lockdown our volunteers are currently unable to access the stock. As a result, the

PTFA shop is currently not taking any orders for Pre-Loved. Thank you for you understanding on this matter.

Minutes of our meetings and full financial reports are available of our website to view at anytime.

Our website can be accessed via the school website under parents / PTFA



There are several ways you can support the PTFA

Easyfundraising

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you could be raising vital funds for St Botolph's PTFA?

Full details can be found on our website



Fed up with labelling school uniforms, why not get a stamp from Stamptastic to make your life easier and also help raise funds for the school

https://www.stamptastic.co.uk/

Quote code NG347FE

